
 
 
 
Dear Verdun Families,  

 It is with great joy that we welcome you back from March Break. We do hope 

that you have had a good week spent with family and friends.  

 We are now in our final term together for the 2016-17 school year, and I would 

like to take this opportunity to remind students and families that Term 3 is worth 60% 

of the school year. It is therefore extremely important for students to be present at 

school, to arrive on time and to fully engage in school work and studying in order to be 

as successful as possible.  
  

 We look forward to continuing our work with you throughout this final term, 

and to the many upcoming activities and events in the months ahead. Please take a 

moment to review the following important dates below.  

Sincerely,  

S. Luther  

Principal 

 

 

 
 

Important Dates  
 

 March 13th - School Resumes  

 March 14th  – Grad Photos for all grade 6 students    

 March 17th – Pizza Day Fundraiser  

 March 17th – St. Patrick’s Day 

 March 20th – Grade 5 mathematics examination to begin 

 March 23rd – Governing Board Meeting at 5:30 

 March 24th – Beauty and the Beast production at Lindsay Place High for all 

grade 4, 5 and 6 students  

 March 29th – Vaccinations for Grade 4 students  
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